
 
Personal assessment of your Wet Foot experience 

 
 
 
We greatly value your comments about Wet Foot. Your feedback will help us 
to improve the experience of future Wet Footers. 
 
Your comments will be treated confidentially within the Wet Foot committee. 
You may want to discuss some of the points further with your nominated 
support person. Thank you in advance for your help. 
 
 

1. How did you first hear about Wet Foot? Please give any suggestions 
you may have about how we can improve publicity and information 
about Wet Foot. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. Was the cost of the trip a major consideration when you applied? Do 

you have any tips for future fundraising efforts or thoughts about how 
we can better support people with fundraising? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. How well did the training weekend, ‘Prepare to Go’ course and other 
meetings prepare you for the trip? 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 
4. Is there any particular feedback you would like to give about the 

practicalities of the trip? (e.g. length, travel arrangements, 
accommodation, health issues etc) 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

5. Did you feel well supported by the Wet Foot committee and your link 
person. How could we improve? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

6. What were the high points and low points of the trip for you? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7. How useful did you find the debriefing day (very, quite, not very)? 

Please let us know what you found particularly helpful and what you 
found least helpful. Is there anything else you would have liked to be 
included? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8. Is there anything else you would like to tell us about your Wet Foot 
experience? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

9. Is there anything you wish to explore getting involved in as a result of 
your Wet Foot experience, or future possibilities on which you would 
like All Souls to give you more information? (please include your name 
and contact details!) 


